
Shipmates,

Unfortunately I am about to strike fear in the hearts of east Texas deer.  I apparently will be able to 
make opening day of Texas deer season.

It seems for health and political environmental 
reasons the King's Bay Sub Base WW II honors event has 
been canceled.  Therefore as  pretty much our entire R E 
Lee crew reunion was centered on this event, we 
have virtually nothing left.  It is therefore the decision of 
the R E Lee association officers to cancel the entire 
2021 crew reunion.

All those who have paid their reunion fees will be 
receiving  an expedient refund or apply it to the next 
reunion.  Let Dale Thompson know your desire at dale_thompson@msn.com.  Any crew members 
who have made lodging reservations should contact their host organization and cancel their stay.  
Travel arrangements should also be canceled.  

There will be no scheduling adjustments.  This cancellation is final.
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Last News!

Now for the good news!

Your Association officers have brushed off PLAN B and have began serious work on that little 
project.  The crew's San Diego reunion second next reunion location pick was 
New London/Groton.  The Association staff has begun initial planning for 
the next reunion at that location.  The reunion will not happen this year.

I'm certain all of you like myself have fond(?) memories of our time at the Groton 
Sub Base and the surrounding area.  Donna and I have made several trips to 
the area over the years for various reasons. We once again look forward to 
another trip.  My last USS Patrick Henry reunion several years ago was at the 
Hilton in Mystic.  It was a great host hotel and the location was more than close 
enough to all the scheduled events.  Remember in Texas "close" is less than 
a hundred miles.

Please bear with us.  We are just now getting past the inital shock of the bad 
news.  There is absolutely nothing set in concrete.  Everything  that is except "not this year" and the 
potential location area.  We are starting from ground zero of "the plan".  We fully expect the 
standard amount of crew input as long as you guys keep it constructive.  Wink, Wink.



Plan "B" comments from the President:

This has been a difficult decision for your Officers of the Association. When we planned the Reunion 
in Kings Bay we never intended to change the dates to be apart of the WW2 Subvets Annual 
Reunion.  It was just a really great opportunity to connect 
with this group so we changed our dates from early 
Spring to November.  Of course we had no way of knowing 
the Pandemic would change everything.  At the last 
Reunion in San Diego we voted Kings Bay but only a few 
votes less was New London/Groton.  Instead of trying to reschedule our reunion again in Kings Bay 
the Officers have made a decision to hold our next reunion in New London/Groton Area.  The dates 
are pending but will probably be early fall of 2022.  Stay tuned for more information as it will be forth 
coming soon.

This has been a 
difficult decision


